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SUBJECT: Spring Panorama SEL Surveys  
 

 
  
 
The spring Panorama SEL Survey window will be open for four (4) weeks beginning Monday, April 24th and 
remain open until Friday, May 19th. Survey coordinators and school administrators will receive instructions, 
materials, and other resources on Monday, April 10th – two (2) weeks prior to the survey window opening.  
 
As a reminder, schools should notify patrons prior to administering the survey. Student participation in the 
survey should never be a part of any academic requirement and is always optional. Schools should feel free to 
share the survey questions or other resources when requested. Survey questions will be included in the April 
10th resources email mentioned above.  


